
 

 
 
 
 

September 29, 2022 
 
 
 
The Spokane County Library District Board of Trustees will hold a special meeting on 
Friday, September 30, 2022, at 2:30 p.m., at 22 N. Herald Rd., Spokane Valley, WA.  
 
The agenda will be limited to a tour of the construction site for the new Spokane Valley 
Library. No other business will be conducted, no final action will be taken, and no public 
comment will be accepted. 
 
"Final action" as defined by RCW 42.30.020 (4) means a collective positive or negative 
decision, or an actual vote by a majority of the members of a governing body when 
sitting as a body or entity, upon a motion, proposal, resolution, order, or ordinance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you require accommodation to participate in this meeting, please notify Spokane County 
Library District Administration in advance of the meeting by calling 509-893-8200.  



 

 
 

Board of Trustees Special Meeting 
September 30, 2022     2:30 p.m.  22 N. Herald Rd., Spokane Valley 

AGENDA 
 
In compliance with Open Public Meetings Act requirements for special meetings (RCW 42.30.080),  
discussion will be limited to the item on the published agenda. No other business will be conducted. 
        

I. CALL TO ORDER  
  

II. NEW SPOKANE VALLEY LIBRARY CONSTRUCTION SITE TOUR 
 

III. ADJOURNMENT  
                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you require accommodation to participate in this meeting, please notify Spokane County Library District 
Administration in advance of the meeting by calling 509-893-8200.     09/29/2022 
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